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Council/Executive Committee 
Report 
 
Internet Voting Option in City of Edmonton General Elections 
 

THIS ITEM IS REFERRED TO CITY COUNCIL WITHOUT A COMMITTEE 
RECOMMENDATION 

Administration Recommendation 

1. That an internet voting option for the 2013 General Election be approved, 
subject to the necessary Local Authorities Election Act regulation 
changes. 

2. That Administration request that Alberta Municipal Affairs make the 
necessary regulation changes to allow implementation of an internet 
voting option. 

3. That Administration bring forward amendments to Election Bylaw 15307 to 
address legislative requirements for internet voting. 

History 

• At the January 28, 2013, Executive Committee meeting, the January 23, 
2013, Corporate Services report 2013COC001 was considered and the 
Committee heard from C. Cates, M. Nathan and G. Babineau, and 
referred this item to City Council without a Committee recommendation.  
The Committee passed a subsequent motion as follows: 

 That Administration provide a report for the February 6, 2013, City 
Council meeting, outlining additional advance voting options, including 
an additional day of advance voting, and potential costs of these 
options. 

• At the January 23, 2013, City Council meeting, the January 23, 2013, 
Corporate Services report 2013COC001 was referred to the January 28, 
2013, Executive Committee meeting to hear from the public. 

 

Attachment 

January 23, 2013, Corporate Services report 2013COC001 

****Please bring copies of the January 23, 2013, Corporate Services 
report 2013COC001 and Attachments 1, 2, 3, 4 and 5, which 
were previously distributed with the January 23, 2013, City Council 
agenda – item 6.3. 
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